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Scottish Natural Heritage Email of 22 May 2013 

 

Dear Mr Stewart 

  

Further to my letter of 10 May, in which I indicated that we would publish maps SNH 

has provided to Government, these can now be viewed on our website at 

http://www.snh.gov.uk/protecting-scotlands-nature/looking-after-

landscapes/landscape-policy-and-guidance/wild-land/mapping/.  A link to an 

explanatory table and 14 maps can be found towards the end of the section 

describing Phase II and III - how have we identified areas of wild land character?   

  

I hope the Committee find this information useful, and I will be happy to clarify 

anything that is not clear.  

  

Ian Jardine  

Chief Executive Officer 

Scottish Natural Heritage 
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